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Cernach Housing
Association -
New Director

After a rigorous recruitment process led by EVH, Paula
Baylis has been appointed as the new Director of
Cernach Housing Association.

Paula, who initially joined Cernach in 2016 as a Housing
Officer, has most recently served as Depute Director, a
role where she demonstrated her commitment and
leadership within the organisation.

Paula Baylis




